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Dear Fellow Laborers; 

 

Greetings in the wonderful name of our wonderful Savior the Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

This note is to bring you up-to-date on what has transpired here in our part of the 

world for the last nine months. For most of this time I have done very little corre-

spondence due to a closed mailing system, and a major problem with my e-mail ac-

count. But praise the Lord! Although we still cannot send mail out through the Post 

Office, I do have my e-mail up and running. 

 

This year marks fifty four years for me pastoring churches here in the Caribbean in 

several islands. This past February, I retired from the pastorate, after spending six-

teen years at Good News Baptist church here in St. Kitts. We have now gone into the 

ministry of evangelism and helps, working with churches that need assistance in 

particular areas. We have moved to Redeemed Baptist Church, whose pastor went 

home to be with the Lord after serving them for forty years. 

 

We have already helped them to install a new pastor, and we will continue for the 

time being, to work with them through this very difficult period of time. Please be 

much in prayer for us, that the Lord may give us the wisdom we need to guide them 

through this transition period. We have already begun to help them to put in place 

several things that have been long overdue. 

 

The Lord has been very gracious to us here in St. Kitts with regard to the pandemic. 

So far, we have had nineteen confirmed cases, with no hospitalization, and no 

deaths, but because of our limited resources, we can easily be overwhelmed if we 

were to have a serious second wave. 

 

Thanks to you for your many prayers and faithful support. We do appreciate your 

help, without which, we would not have been able to continue to do the work that we 

are doing in this part of God’s vineyard.  

 

Please join with us in Prayer as we try to acquire a much more dependable trans-

port. We are presently using a 2001 Nissan van that is under repair. Now that we 

have moved our service to Redeemed Baptist Church, we have to do a lot more trav-

eling. 

 

Please be informed that our P.O. Box number has been changed from P.O. 1137 to 

P.O. 345. The rest of the address remains the same. 

 

Once again we say thanks to you for your faithful help. May our Master continue to 

bless and use you in his service. 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

 

St. Clair Archibald Sr. 

Sept. 2020 


